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[Planning Commission Comment] 8-F-20-UR
1 message

Jane Lambert <egjl@comcast.net> Tue, Aug 11, 2020 at 3:42 PM
Reply-To: egjl@comcast.net
To: commission@knoxplanning.org

I am very concerned about the planned neighborhood for Andes Trace Subdivision. I live in Andes Place Subdivision and trying to get out of our small subdivision is
often taking your life in your own hands.   The road is narrow and cars greatly exceed the speed limit.  There are blind hills that  make it impossible to see oncoming
traffic.  I cannot imagine what building more than a hundred new homes would do to the traffic on this road. Please consider voting against this planned subdivision.

Jane Lambert
9320 Ivywood Lane 

Sent from my iPad
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